
March 20, 2020: 
 
Fr. Francis received a Memo from the Archbishop concerning Confessions and also 
Holy Week.   He would like to have the following sent out in an email, as well as put on 
our Parish's website.   
 
    A decree was issued on March 20th by the Holy See explaining the particulars for the 
celebration of the Paschal Triduum.  Due to the difficult situation that we are living in 
because of the Covid 19 pandemic, Confessions may only take place with proper social 
distancing observed.  The use of confessionals and reconciliation rooms are forbidden 
until further notice.   Fr. Francis will hear parishioner's confessions at the rectory by 
appointment.   If you would like to have Fr. Francis hear your confession, please contact 
him at 913-773-5712 or 913-235-6837. 
 
  The Holy Chrism Mass has been postponed and further directives from Archbishop 
Nauman will be issued next week concerning the celebration of the Paschal Triduum. 
 


